
 

INTERACTIVE WEBINAR BY OPHTHALMOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

   The Ophyjalmology department conducted an interactive webinar oconducted an Interactive 

webinar on Neuro-Ophthalmology Examination for Post Graduate Students on 27th August 2021. The 

participants included 09 PG students from our college and 22 PG students from other colleges alongwith 

the Teaching Faculty. Dr. Rashmin Gandhi was the webinar faculty and the moderator was Dr. Rekha 

Khandelwal    

 

    

 

              


